From: I

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 5:02 PM
To: Public Hearings

Subject: 425 Simcoe Rezoning Public Hearing
Mayor & Council:

James Bay Square is the hub of our community — with a large mix of existing commercial tenants. A new business
(especially one which complies with all aspects of the rezoning policies under council’s consideration) would help add to
the vibrancy of the James Bay neighborhood and would be very welcome.

Thank you,

Please keep my name and contact information confidential



L S

From: Sam Ganong

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:50 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Support for Storefront Cannabis Rezoning at 425 Simcoe

Dear Mayor and Members of Council,

Please accept this as my support for the proposed rezoning to accommodate a storefront cannabis retailer at 425
Simcoe Street.

As a local business owner in the City who frequents the neighborhood, | support new businesses operated by local
entrepreneurs such as Pacificanna. The area is the hub of the neighborhood with a variety of commercial uses and this is
a logical addition providing a walkable option for the area's residents.

It is also great to see they have found a location that meets all of council's policy requirements and has a positive report
recommendation from municipal staff.

Regards,

Sam Ganong

Please keep my contact information confidential
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